
 

 

Household Hazardous Waste and Electronic Recycling Program Important Reopening Guidance  

Please read before coming to the landfill to dispose of items. 

 

The Household Hazardous Waste and Electronics Recycling program is open at the Prince William 

County Landfill location only* on Wednesdays and Saturdays from 10 a.m. to 5 pm.  The program is for 

Prince William County residents only.   This program is not available to businesses or to Manassas and 

Manassas Park residents.    

HHW/Electronics program usage rules: 

The following rules will be in effect at Household Hazardous Waste and Electronics program until further 

notice:  

• All individuals must remain in their vehicle at all times. 

• Mask use is requested by unvaccinated occupants of the vehicle.    

• All material for drop off must be in the rear-most portion of the vehicle (pickup bed; trailer, 

trunk, or hatchback) and may NOT be in the passenger compartment of the vehicle.  Items will 

not be collected from the passenger compartment.  If the customer has a van, or hatchback, the 

material must be removable through the rear doors.   

• Customers with large TVs must bring them by pickup truck, trailer, or rear access van. 

• This program is for Prince William residents only.  IDs will be checked before entry. 

• Disposal is limited to three (3) electronic items; 15 gallons liquid or 40 pounds of solid household 

hazardous waste items. 

• Traffic flow to and around the facility may be modified due to volume, so follow staff direction.  

• Expect a line and delays. 

• Vehicles will be processed until 5 p.m. (Cars in line after that time, will have to come back.)   

Visit www.pwcgov.org/disposalguide to confirm the type of items accepted, the quantity limits and 

preparation of items that may be brought to this program. 

 

*The Household Hazardous Waste and Electronics Recycling Program is currently not available 

at the Balls Ford Road Compost Facility. 
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